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1EXT. RIVER SHORE - DAY

It's sunset in early spring. TAMARA (slim, an easygoing 
manner), dressed in a green top with a brown coat strolls the 
shoreline arm in arm with GEORGE (strong jawline, tall, dark) 
who is wearing a vintage jean jacket and white v-neck shirt. 
In her hand is a single rose, which she carries by her side. 
They aren't talking, just enjoying the view.

They come to a nice place to take in the sunset and stop and 
turn to the west. He stands behind her, his arms around her. 
She lifts the rose up and enjoys its fragrance.

She closes her eyes.

2INT. APARTMENT - NIGHT

Tamara is in cute lingerie set on the couch. VERY close in, 
we pan across from toe to head of her body.

3EXT. RIVER SHORE - DAY

Tamara turns to George and places her hand on his chest and 
he places his hands around her waist. She looks concerned.

4INT. APARTMENT - NIGHT

Now in a second even more provocative lingerie outfit, Tamara 
swings her hair around and dances wildly, as if in 
desperation for George. Her makeup is smeared and she is 
moving wildly and out of character, trying to impress the 
viewer. At first, it's confident and sexy, but she loses 
steam and begins to look like she's in emotional quicksand.

5EXT. RIVER SHORT - DAY

Tamara, still concerned, bends her head down as George takes 
the rose from her hand and plucks a petal from it, places it 
on his hand and blows it into the wind. The pedal falls to 
the ground.

6INT. APARTMENT - NIGHT

Tamara stares at the camera (in her second lingerie outfit), 
now out of breath.

(cut back and forth to petals being plucked and Tamara in the 
apartment)
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7EXT. RIVER SHORE - DAY

George plucks the very last petal from the rose and holds it 
up for Tamara. His confident gaze heartens her. She looks at 
him, trusts him, and blows it away into the wind.

8INT. APARTMENT - NIGHT

Close on Tamara. A tear falls down her cheek. A warm light 
turns on and bathes the scene in light.

9EXT. RIVER SHORE - DAY

George takes the naked stem and breaks the bulb off and holds 
it up to the sun. The sun's light increases dramatically.

10INT. APARTMENT - DAY

A happy and healthy-looking Tamara (in jeans and a cute 
spring top) stands at the kitchen counter and marvels at a 
small rose plant beginning to grow in a pot.

                                                     FADE OUT 


